Dear members of the Senate and ND Judiciary Committee

| am writing to you as a long time resident of North Dakota, urging you to vote “Do Not Pass”
on HCR 3013.

Gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender, and every other human on earth, deserve the rights the
nation has given them when it comes to marriage. My fellow Americans should not be having
their right to marriage pulled away from them. This bill is both shameful, and harmful.

LGBTQIA+ folks deserve the same rights as heterosexual folks. That includes marriage. Do
NOT pass HCR 3013.

Your constituent,
Megan Fuller

Jamestown, ND



